
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Country of St. Paul, 
 
St. Paul Regional High School has been selected to participate in the Nike 
High School Grand Prix Canadian invitational in Toronto, Ontario! 
 
The Nike High School Grand Prix is a high school Track & Field competition, 
and is the only one of its kind for the sport in Canada.  St. Paul Regional High 
School currently participates in district, zone and provincial high school 
competitions, and now has the opportunity to compete with other high 
school Track & Field athletes from across Canada.  St. Paul Regional High 
School is more than excited to have been chosen to attend this prestigious 
event, and we are asking for your support in helping us do so.  To learn more 
about the Nike High School Grand Prix, please visit 
www.highschoolgrandprix.ca for more information. 

 
As we know, great success does not come without a cost, and we are grateful 
for the support and generosity from those who help keep our dreams alive.   
We have been very grateful for the support you have given our school in the 
past at the provincial level for our athletes when they have advanced and our 
school when we have hosted.  Your financial support will go toward the total 
expense of all 13 athletes and 2 coaches: travel, food, accommodations and 
equipment expenses. The average participant cost is approximately $675.00; 
however, any donation you would be willing to make will be greatly 
appreciated.  
 
On behalf of St. Paul Regional High School, I would like to thank you in 
advance for your consideration in helping us with our journey to the Nike 
High School Grand Prix.   Seeing our young people have the opportunity to 
participate in activities like the Nike High School Grand Prix is a true passion 
of mine and I encourage you to help us achieve our goal. 
 
Thank you for support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hank Smid, Athletic Director St. Paul Regional High School 
 

http://www.highschoolgrandprix.ca/

